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Report of a meeting of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board Youth Development Fund 
 Committee held on Wednesday 4 July 2007 at 10:40 am 

in the Boardroom, Papanui Service Centre. 
 

  
PRESENT: Yvonne Palmer, Myra Barry, Bill Bush, and Megan Evans. 

 
  
IN ATTENDANCE: Janet MacDougall (Community Board Secretary) 

Helen Miles (Community Development Advisor) 
 

  
APOLOGIES: Ngaire Button. 

 
 

1. APPLICATION FOR FUNDING – BEN WOODING 
 

 The Committee approval was sought for an application for funding from its 2007/08 Youth 
Development Fund to assist Ben Wooding, an 18 year old, who was seeking funds to attend the 
World Junior Rowing Championships for the New Zealand U19 Men’s Eight to be held in Beijing 
from the 8-11 August 2007. 

 
 The Committee resolved to allocate $700.00 from the 2007/2008 Youth Development Scheme 

funds to assist Ben Wooding to attend the World Junior rowing Championships for the 
New Zealand U19 Men’s' Eight in Beijing from the 8-11 August 2007. 

 
2. APPLICATION FOR FUNDING – RENEE LASORSA 

 
 The Committee approval was sought for an application for funding from its 2007/08 Youth 

Development Fund to assist Rene Lasorsa, a 13 year old, seeking funds to assist with the costs 
associated with attending this year’s South Island Regional tournament and the Mainland 
Football Player Development Academy for the terms 3 and 4 in 2007 and terms 1 and 2 in 2008. 

 
 The Committee resolved to allocate $740.00 from the 2007/08 Youth Development Scheme 

funds to assist Rene Lasorsa with the costs associated with attending the South Island Regional 
tournament  and the Mainland Football Player Development Academy for the terms 3 and 4 in 
2007 and terms 1 and 2 in 2008. 

 
The meeting concluded at 10:50am. 
 
 

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


